
May 11, 1)166 

A very brief meeting of the Official Board of Duke ~morial ~thodist 
Church took place on Wednesday evening, May 11, at 7:45, prior to the 
Quarterly Conference. Dr. John Glasson, the chairman, presided. 

Following a devotional by Mr. Bishop, the minutes of the previous 
meeting were approved as circularized. 

Dr. Eargle, chairman of the annual visitation program, reported 
a total of $95,500 already pledged ror 1966-67, with approximately 
$11,000 expected from cards which had not been returned to the church. 
He expressed appreciation 1·or the services rendered by the Board members. 

The meeting was turned over to Mr. Petteway, who conducted the 
Quarterly Conference. 

Respect1ully submitted, 

G~°'~a..,~~ 
Charlotte Corbin, Secretary. 

Attached to the minutes are reports made to the Conference by 
Mr. Reade, Treasurer, and Mr. Coman for the Building Fund. 




